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Conference Announcements  
 

 

 
 

7th New World 

Luminescence Dating 

Workshop 2010  
 

 

23
rd

-24
th

 September 2010 

 

 

 

 

The Lux laboratory is pleased to announce that the 

7th New World Luminescence Dating Workshop 

(NWLDW) will be held in Montréal (Québec). 

Workshop presentations are planned for September 

23
rd

 and September 24
th

, 2010 (Thursday and Friday) 

at the Université du Québec à Montréal (UQÀM). A 

geological, archaeological and cultural field trip is 

planned for Saturday the 25th. The weather in 

Québec at the end of September can be very pleasant, 

and the field trip will be run into beautifully coloured 

fall boreal forest. Not to be missed!  

Information regarding the workshop will be online 

on http://lux.uqam.ca/ as soon as possible.  

The first circular will be sent by e-mail to those 

who contact us following this announcement.  

 

For further information send an e-mail to:  

barre.magali@uqam.ca or  

huot.sebastien@courrier.uqam.ca 

 

 

 

Magali Barré   

Sébastien Huot 

Michel Lamothe  

 

Département des Sciences de la Terre et de 

l'Atmosphère Université du Québec à Montréal 
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Erratum: LED laboratory lighting  
 

G.W. Berger and C. Kratt 

Desert Research Institute, 2215 Raggio Parkway, Reno, NV 89512, USA. 

(glenn.berger@dri.edu)  

 
(Received 16 November 2009) 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

In the 2008 issue of Ancient TL, the article by Berger 

and Kratt (Volume 26(1), pg. 9) should have said that 

LEDtronics LED lamps have a rated operating life of  

>10
5
 hours, not “>105” hours as printed. There was 

an error in “typesetting” of the accepted, correct 

version. 
 

 

 

 

 


